
1

Date Unit Description

3/6/2019
3d BN, 2d MAR, 

2d MARDIV

At a Special Court-Martial at Camp Lejeune, North 
Carolina, a military judge convicted Private A. N. 
Fowler, pursuant to his pleas, of larceny of non-
military property, unauthorized absences, wrongful use 
of a controlled substance, and escape from custody.  
The military judge sentenced the accused to 6 months 
confinement, and a bad-conduct discharge. 

3/7/2019
1st LAR, 

1st MARDIV

At a General Court-Martial at Marine Corps Base Camp 
Pendleton, California, a panel of officer and enlisted 
members convicted Sergeant H. B. Meece of sexual 
assault of a child.  The members sentenced the accused 
to reprimand, reduction to E-1, forfeiture of all pay 
and allowances, 1 year of confinement, and a 
dishonorable discharge.  

3/12/2019 MAG-29, 2d MAW 

At a General Court-Martial at Camp Lejeune, North 
Carolina, a military judge convicted Private First 
Class A. R. Watkins-Hunter, pursuant to his pleas, of 
burglary, aggravated assault, rape, and communicating a 
threat.  The military judge sentenced the accused to 18 
years confinement, total forfeiture of all pay and 
allowances, reduction to E-1, and a dishonorable 
discharge.  Pursuant to a pretrial agreement, the 
convening authority will suspend all confinement in 
excess of 15 years. 

3/14/2019
2d TSB,

2d MARDIV

At a General Court-Martial at Camp Lejeune, North 
Carolina, a military judge convicted Corporal T. S. 
Jones, pursuant to his pleas, of attempted sexual 
abuses of a child, violation of a lawful general order, 
and flight from apprehension.  The military judge 
sentenced the accused to 13 months confinement, 
reduction to E-1, and a dishonorable discharge.  

3/15/2019
1st BN, 
5th MAR, 

1st MARDIV

At a Special Court-Martial at Marine Corps Base Camp 
Pendleton, California, a military judge convicted Lance 
Corporal D. Kuo, pursuant to his pleas, of unauthorized 
absence and dereliction of duty.  The military judge 
sentenced the accused to reduction to E-1 and 150 days 
of confinement.

Marine Corps General and Special Court-Martial Dispositions:                              
March 2019                     



2

Date Unit Description

Marine Corps General and Special Court-Martial Dispositions:                              
March 2019                     

3/20/2019
2d LEB, MIG, II 

MEF

At a Special Court-Martial at Camp Lejeune, North 
Carolina, a military judge convicted Corporal H. V. 
Landrum, pursuant to his pleas, of conspiracy to commit 
larceny of military property, willful dereliction of 
duty, and receiving stolen property.  The military 
judge sentenced the accused to 330 days confinement, a 
bad-conduct discharge, and reduction to E-1.  Pursuant 
to a pretrial agreement, the convening authority will 
suspend all confinement in excess of 45 days.

3/20/2019
CLR-17, 
1st MLG

At a General Court-Martial at Marine Corps Base Camp 
Pendleton, California, a panel of officer and enlisted 
members convicted Sergeant K. M. Simon of assault and 
unlawful entry.  The members sentenced the accused to 
reduction to E-1 and a bad-conduct discharge.

3/26/2019
3d BN, 

5th MAR,
1st MARDIV

At a Special Court-Martial at Marine Corps Base Camp 
Pendleton, California, a military judge convicted 
Private First Class A. T. Felton Jr., pursuant to his 
pleas, of wrongful use of a controlled substance, 
wrongful possession of a controlled substance, 
distribution of a controlled substance, and obstruction 
of justice.  The military judge sentenced the accused 
to reduction to E-1, 8 months confinement, and a bad-
conduct discharge.  Pursuant to a pretrial agreement, 
the convening authority will suspend all confinement in 
excess of 5 months. 

3/26/2019
10th MAR, 
2d MARDIV

At a Special Court-Martial at Camp Lejeune, North 
Carolina, a military judge convicted Lance Corporal E. 
P. Rivas, pursuant to his pleas, of wrongful 
distribution and possession of controlled substances, 
and soliciting another to commit an offense.  The 
military judge sentenced the accused to 150 days 
confinement, reduction to E-1, and a bad-conduct 
discharge.  

3/28/2019
10th MAR,
2d MARDIV

At a Special Court-Martial at Camp Lejeune, North 
Carolina, a military judge convicted Lance Corporal G. 
G. Lopezreyna, pursuant to his pleas, of false official 
statement, wrongful uses and distributions of 
controlled substances, and soliciting another to commit 
an offense.  The military judge sentenced the accused 
to 10 months confinement, reduction to E-1, and a bad-
conduct discharge.  Pursuant to a pretrial agreement, 
the convening authority will suspend all confinement in 
excess of 8 months.  
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3/29/2019
HMLA-169,
MAG-39,
3d MAW

At a Special Court-Martial at Marine Corps Base Camp 
Pendleton, California, a panel of officer and enlisted 
members convicted Lance Corporal G. Garciagenis of 
wrongful use of a controlled substance.  The members 
sentenced the accused to a reprimand, hard labor 
without confinement for 45 days, forfeiture of 
$1,120.00 for 2 months, and reduction to E-1.  

3/29/2019
3d BN

5th MAR
1st MARDIV

At a General Court-Martial at Marine Corps Base Camp 
Pendleton, California, a panel of officer and enlisted 
members convicted Corporal I. N. Edmonds of sexual 
assault.  The members sentenced the accused to 2 years 
confinement and a dishonorable discharge.  
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